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Good morning. Negotiation sessions with the union representing our teachers and other non-
supervisory certificated staff have resulted in very productive conversations over the last several
months. After 11 meetings, the bargaining teams continue to make good progress on the contract
items. We still have some work to do, and negotiations are scheduled to continue on Sunday, Aug

26.

In the meantime, the EEA has alerted us that there will be some marching outside the CRC on and
off Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday of this week. | am notifying you so that you are not surprised
as you arrive at and leave from work over the next several days. The EEA members are showing their
support for their negotiation team.

Please interact with them as you would any colleague. As with any collective bargaining process, we
will find agreement and we will work together as valued colleagues in the coming year. Thank you.
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